
The Strange Death Of Europe:
Muslims Never Become Part Of
A Host Country
Part  7.   “Immigrants  devoted  to  their  own  cultures  and
religions  are  not  influenced  by  the  secular  politically
correct  façade  that  dominates  academia,  news-media,
entertainment,  education,  religious  and  political  thinking
today,” said James Walsh, former Associate General Counsel of
the  United  States  Immigration  and  Naturalization  Service.
“They claim the right not to assimilate, and the day is coming
when the question will be how can the United States regulate
the defiantly unassimilated cultures, religions and mores of
foreign lands?  Such immigrants say their traditions trump the
U.S. legal system.  Balkanization of the United States has
begun.”

In March 2019, the two new Muslim women in the U.S. House of
Representatives, one from the stacked Muslim immigrant crowd
from  Detroit,  and  the  other  in  “Somaliland”  Minneapolis,
Minnesota,  move  fast  to  enact  five  Muslim  holidays  into
Federal Law.  Ihan Omar of Somalia, voted into the House, and
her  sidekick,  Rashida  Tlaib,  who  wrapped  herself  into  a
Palestinian flag when she won a House seat, have pressed for
eradication of ICE and DHS.  Soon, they will submit bills to
increase Muslim immigration and chain-migration numbers.  With
their increased numbers, they will introduce bills to enact
Sharia Laws in America.

Already in Great Britain, 150 Sharia Law courts operate along
with 50 Sharia Law city councils.  We’re already seeing it in
cities in Texas. Additionally, we see 30 Sharia Law cop cars
now patrolling the streets of Muslim-dominated areas on New
York City.
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Former  Muslim
Amil  Imani
wrote,  “In
model,  Islamic
states  such  as
Saudi Arabia and
Iran,  for
instance,  women
do  not  dare
complain  about
their  Allah-
decreed  chattel
status. If they
protest  in  the

least, they are beaten by their husbands.  And if they dare to
demonstrate in public for equal family rights with men, they
get severe beatings by the police and are hauled to jails for
additional indignities and violence.”

Note that the United Nations reported a minimum of 20,000
‘honor  killings’  of  women  in  Islamic-dominated  countries,
annually.  They can be killed for any reason, such as a
husband wants a third wife, but cannot afford her, so, he
kills one of his wives, to make space for another wife. 
Muslims can kill their wives if they feel she has dishonored
him.  Muslim women fear for their lives every day of their
lives.  And talk about sexual mistreatment!

In  his  book,  The  Strange  Death  of  Europe,  Douglas  Murray
wrote, “Another story related events at an asylum center the
day before. On the evening of September 27, 2017, a migrant
called police from a Berlin center to say that he had seen
another  migrant  abusing  a  child  in  the  bushes.   Three
policemen arrived to find a 27-year-old Pakistani still in the
bushes raping a six-year-old Iraqi girl.”

Imani wrote, “In Islamic societies, freedom of expression,
worship,  and  assembly  are  taken  away.   Women  are  indeed



treated as chattel.  Young girls are subjected to barbaric
genital mutilation to make them sex slaves and birth channels.
 Minors are executed, adulterers are stoned to death, thieves
have their limbs amputated, and much, much more.  Isn’t that
everyone’s idea of paradise?”

I can share with you this: reading this book gives you an
uneasy understanding and foreboding reality check as to what’s
coming into America.  Any fool can see that we commit our own
suicide as a culture, language and way of life.  You’ve heard
the saying, “The American People”, but today we fail to meet
that statement because we are becoming every other country’s
people.

Murray wrote, “In Holland, Denmark and other countries across
Europe, politicians who oppose mass immigration, exist in a
state of permanent police protection, change their sleeping
arrangements most nights and sometimes live on army bases.

“The politicians that remain politically correct ensure that
Europe is the only place in the world that belongs to the
world, not to Europeans. By the middle of this century, China
will still look like China and India will look like India as
well as Russia like Russia, but not Europe ever again.”

The London think tank asked 10,000 people across ten European
countries whether they agreed or disagreed with the statement,
‘All further Muslim immigration should be stopped.’  The vast
majority agreed with that statement.  Unfortunately, it’s too
late with 50 million plus Muslims already embedded in Europe.

Immigrants maintain that they own their new countries. One
said, “We refugees do not want to live in the same country
with you. You can, and I think you should, leave Germany.
Germany does not fit you anymore. Why do you live here?  Look
for a new home.”

As you read the quote at the beginning of this column, you
must ask yourself what America will do with, how will we cope



with, and what kind of a future will be in store for our kids
with the projected 100 million legal immigrants added by 2050?

What do I see?  From my own international experiences in such
overpopulated,  over-multiculturalized,  over-diversified  and
completely fragmented societies—two outcomes:  one would be a
slow boil into becoming a third world country with illiteracy,
entrenched poverty, racial strife, ethnic tribalism, enclaves
of  similar  immigrants  separating  from  American  society,
conflicting languages and tremendous confusion and loss of
identity.  Example: India.  And, with more and more illiterate
third world people, welfare rolls that break all our systems
down.  Additionally, our standard of living and quality of
life degrade into the sewer.

Second  scenario:   I  see  tremendous  racial  and  religious
conflict. As we add another 100 million third world immigrants
with ZERO compatibility with Americans, as well as NO cultural
ability  to  function  in  a  first  world  country,  I  see  our
Republic degrading into whites against Muslims, against blacks
against  Hispanics.  And  all  three  ethnic  groups  against
themselves.  I see horrific Sharia Law enclaves that degrade
democracy into a standing joke.  Women’s rights?  Gone!

I see total breakdown of American identity. You already hear
it: “I am a Muslim-American” or “Pakistani-American”, which is
an  oxymoron  because  Muslim  cannot  and  do  not  possess  any
affinity to U.S. Constitutional Law.  Why? Because the Quran
is a political-religious-economic system totally counter to
U.S. capitalism, separation of church and state, and the rule
of Constitutional law. In an Islamic country, Muslims can
legally kill anyone who chooses another religion other than
Islam.

I see our entire environment and quality of life degraded
beyond recognition from what we enjoy today.  Our cities will
be  gridlocked  and  air-polluted  beyond  solving.  Our  water
shortages will become acute, irreversible and unsolvable.  



When oil exhausts itself, food shortages will drag us under. 
We  face  horrific  consequences  as  to  energy  and  resource
depletion.  Over 100 to 500 different languages from all these
immigrants will create 100 to 500 different world views that
cannot and will not EVER share the same page as to ethos of
America.

In  other  words,  we  face  an  unmanageable  future  with
unmanageable ethnic groups and languages bent on having their
cultures mandated and ours dissolved.

At some point, we will face a Mt. Everest of problems that
cannot be solved.

What can we do to stop this dismal future in America?

Solution: stop all immigration into America for the next 20
years.  Help them in their own countries.

If you look at these two videos, you will see exactly what I
am speaking about:

“Immigration,  Poverty,  and  Gum  Balls”,  Roy  Beck,  director
of www.numbersusa.ORG, graphically illustrates the impact of
overpopulation.  Take five minutes to see for yourself:

“Immigration by the numbers—off the chart” by Roy Beck

This 10-minute demonstration shows Americans the results of
unending  mass  immigration  on  the  quality  of  life  and
sustainability for future generations: in a few words, “Mind
boggling!”  www.NumbersUSA.org
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